
 

 

Statement by The Law Society of Hong Kong on Proposals for the Law Society 

Examination and the Common Entrance Examination under   

rule 7(a) of the Trainee Solicitors Rules Cap. 159J 

 

 

The Law Society is in the process of formulating the details of the proposals on the 

examinations required, set or approved under rule 7(a) of the Trainee Solicitors Rules Cap. 

159J to qualify for admission as a solicitor of the High Court. Details of the relevant proposals 

will be provided to stakeholders when they are available and their views will be sought in due 

course. In the circumstances, the target implementation date of the proposal will not be earlier 

than the academic year 2022/23. 

 

The Law Society of Hong Kong 
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